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DEPENDABLE SERVICE
to the

US Virgin Islands

SCHEDULE:
Vessel sails every Friday
First stop is St. Thomas on Saturday morning
Second stop is St. Croix on Saturday evening
Freight for both islands is available Monday morning

Documentation to the US Virgin Islands 
is very similar to that of Puerto Rico. 
Shippers should provide Southeastern
with the following:

Shipper Bill of Lading – This must include the shipments
“Country of Origin” i.e.; China, Canada, etc. 

Commercial Invoice – This is needed by Tropical Shipping,
since shipments arriving in the USVI must be cleared through
the US Customs Service and local excise taxes paid prior to 
release to the importer. Tax clearance is the responsibility of the
importer, so the shipper should not be concerned or involved in
this process. 

Southeastern has served the US
Virgin Islands with dependable
vessel service since 2007. 

Written Letter of Authorization - Like Puerto Rico,
Southeastern will complete a Shippers Export Declaration 
online and submit to the Department of Treasury via AES 
Direct. If a Shipper wants us to provide this service, they will
need to complete this form which is currently available on our
website. If the shipper has already completed this authorization
for their Puerto Rico shipments it will not be necessary for them
to do this again. We will already have it on file in our Jack-
sonville office. 

Please insure your shippers send the proper documentation.
This will save us time and money and most importantly will not
result in a delay for our customer!


